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Whole school newsletter – Friday 15th December 2023 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

The free Christmas lunch we provided for all 

children yesterday was a wonderful. We extend a 

huge thank you to our amazing kitchen staff.    

 

HEAD TEACHERS MESSAGE 
Good Afternoon Everyone,  
We are quickly approaching the end of term. It has been a very busy time with all the events we have held 
including a Christmas market, Christmas productions and dance shows to name a few. The children enjoy 
performing and I am sure everyone who saw the productions went away feeling proud and very festive.  
Below are some end of term reminders and important dates.   
Regards Mr I Eaton.  
 
  

CHRISTMAS MARKET 

A big thank you to everyone who 

supported our Christmas market. We 

raised over £2400. Well done to all. 

The money will go towards purchasing 

design and technology trolleys and 

tools.  

 

ADMISSIONS FOR COBBS BROW PRIMARY SCHOOL FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 
Application forms must be completed online at: https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-
families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/  before 15th January 2024. Please ensure you apply now to avoid 
disappointment. 
 

SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 
Parents of year 6 children should have already applied for a place at a secondary school. The admissions system 
for children starting school in September 2024 closed on 31st October 2023. If you have missed this deadline, fill 
in the late application form as soon as possible using the web address above.  
 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
We will be holding Christmas parties for all our children. Children can 
come to school on their party days in their own clothes or they can 
change into them in school.  
Monday 18th December - Infant 1, 2, 3, 4 + 5. 
Tuesday 19th  December - Year 5 & 6 party (for J4, J5 and J3 year 5’s).  
Wednesday 20th December - Year 3 & 4 Party (for J1, J2 and J3 year 
4’s). 
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CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

The winning tickets have been drawn and children will 
be given their winning prize. Parents will be informed if 
they have won an adult prize which can be collected 
from the office.  
 

And finally …………………………….. 

The school and governors would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. You 
are all very kind. If we do not see you before the end of term Cobbs Brow would like to wish you all a very merry 
Christmas and happy New Year. 
 
Kind Regards  

Mr I Eaton    
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